

P.O. Box 121 Cotuit, MA 02635

There will be a public meeting of the Civic Association on Tuesday, April 16 at Freedom Hall, commencing at 7:30 p.m.

There will be two important topics addressed at this meeting. First, the Water Department will conduct an informational session to explain the new base and usage fee proposal. This is an outgrowth of an effort to make the Water Department more self-sufficient for its capital and operational costs. (You can obtain additional information about the water rate proposal at the web site of the Fire District (www.cotuitfiredistrict.org/waterdepartment/news-announcements/2019 Rate proposal by emailing the Water Department at cotuitwd@verizon.net)

Following the Water Department discussion, representatives of the Fire Department and the Prudential Committee will make a presentation regarding the Cotuit Fire Space Needs Feasibility Study and a proposed expansion, including the purchased property adjoining the fire station, to address those needs.

Both of these topics are of significant import to the Village. We encourage you to make every effort to attend.